02 April 2021

Mr Gordon Sutherland
Communities for Coul Limited
47-49 The Square,

Kelso,

TDS 7HW

Dear Mr Sutherland
Coul Links
I'am writing to you on behalf of Tain Golf Club’s Committee of Management.

The Committee supported the initial Coul Links development proposal and very much
welcomes the renewed initiative by Communities for Coul Limited to create another
world class golf course on the Dornoch Firth seaboard.

The Committee endorses the community benefits and environmental impact assessment
of the project as comprehensively set out in the C4C website.

We believe a second world class golf course in the area will encourage golfers to stay
longer, seek accommodation locally and provide spin-off benefits to other Dornoch Firth
seaboard golf clubs working collaboratively with Coul Links.

Yours sincerely

frvvony

Peter Morgan

Tain Golf Club Captain
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